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Join Our Mailing List

Visit our website

Sunday
Morning
Join us for
worship
online
and in
person.

View the Zoom link for the Sunday
Service here and Sunday's
​bulletin here.

Community Garden Sign-Up

The vegetable garden next to the
Emerson Center has been planted
and with the warm weather and
enough rain everything is growing
well. We already delivered plenty of
radishes, lettuce and kale to 'Haven
From Hunger' in Peabody.

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/Os5EV0m/cctbegin1663?source_id=418f88af-a645-42d4-a032-ab8b134457f7&source_type=em&c=
http://www.topsfieldchurch.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/668762206?pwd=UnBxNW1NeTdldUR3Ym1yMXQ1TmQvdz09#success
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/a62b2266-3005-4c41-bafc-8bda2dafd287.pdf
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=418f88af-a645-42d4-a032-ab8b134457f7


Emerson Center Office Update

The Emerson Center office will be
closed on Fridays for the summer,

beginning Friday, June 21st through
Friday, August 30th.

The following office hours will be:
Monday-Thursday, 10am-1pm.

Thank you!

Sunday School Update

(Pre-K-12th grade)
Sunday School will be on break

starting Sunday, June 16th and will
resume on Sunday, September 15th.

If you would like to help there is a
task for everyone. We need every
week for people to water, weed,
harvest and deliver.
Please sign up online here.
​Every task takes about one hour. I'm
always available for questions and
would love to show you around in the
garden!

Thank you!

Conny Griesshammer:
communitygarden@topsfieldchurch.org

Lemonade on the Lawn

Directly after service on the
Meetinghouse front lawn.

July 28: Charlotte and Duane Melling
August 11: Ellie Losee
August 25: Susan Gibbons

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1UtGt_8eM86kSPYTLPoShDVrelSbVczncl9Om8jUFCh8/edit?gid=1720573385#gid=1720573385
mailto:communitygarden@topsfieldchurch.org


The Collation Committee Would
Appreciate Your Clean,

In Good Shape Take Away
Containers!

Food which is remaining after a
collation is sent home with family
members and/or guests. Your
containers would help us cut down
on expenses and waste.
For your convenience, a Collation
labeled sack is on the counter in the
Emerson Center office. 
​Please leave at any time.

Thank you,
Charlotte Melling
Collation Committee

CCT Masking Policy

 Preserving the Health of the
Congregation During Worship

 
Masking at worship remains
voluntary. Worshippers are always
welcome to wear a mask.
 
Careful hand washing or use of hand
sanitizers is effective in preventing
the spread of and acquisition of
disease.
 
Please do not come to in-person
worship if you are feeling ill​. Instead,
watch the service on Zoom or
Boxford Community TV.
 
Keep your vaccinations against
respiratory pathogens current.

Sincerely,
The Board of Deacons

The Massachusetts
Behavioral Health Help Line

Learn more here.

Parish Care Ministry
View the Prayer Listing page and

July birthday page.

SNEUCC-
Southern New England
Conference-UCC page

https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/6644d36c-d230-4c93-9612-ad35c8b8f064.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/a59ccf30-8f49-4338-a957-86c9138ddf45.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/acb85f27001/5caabc47-575c-424d-8112-094659848c48.pdf
https://www.sneucc.org/
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